
ACCCA Conference Presentation on Supporting Undocumented Students on Campus 

 

From: Pilar Morin 

To: Bill Scroggins 

Date: 08/02/2017 

Our office will take care of making the proposal. It is an important and timely issues so we are hoping 

that our proposal will be selected. We will have more information once we hear back from the 

organization.  We appreciate the opportunity to present with you on this topic.  We will follow up once 

we hear back from ACCCA. Thank you. 

 

From: Bill Scroggins 

To: Pilar Morin 

Date:  08/01/2017 

Yes. Absolutely. This is an issue about which I feel very passionate and would be fully committed to 

be an integral part of the presentation. Just let me know how I can contribute. 

 

From: Pilar Morin 

To: Bill Scroggins 

Date:  08/27/2017 

Good afternoon, I hope you are doing well.  I am writing to inquire whether you would be interested in 

submitting a proposal with us to present at the ACCCA conference which will take place from Feb 21-

23, 2018 in Santa Rosa on supporting undocumented students on campus.  As part of the proposal, you 

or a representative from your campus would discuss the work the District does via its Dream Center, 

and we would address legal questions that arise such as privacy, ICE on campus, anti-harassment, 

speech etc.  Below is the information about the conference. Thank you for your consideration.   

 

Pilar Morin | Partner, Liebert Cassidy Whitmore 

6033 W. Century Boulevard, 5th Floor 

Los Angeles, CA 90045 

phone: 310.981.2004 | fax: 310.337.0837  

 

ACCCA is excited to get a jump start on our annual conference! We are inviting all of you to put your 

thinking caps on and help us fill in our agenda with session proposal ideas for the 2018 ACCCA 

Conference! We are headed to beautiful wine country this time around - mark your calendars for 

February 21-23, 2018 and plan to join us at the Hyatt Vineyard Creek in Santa Rosa! 

 

As we embark on another conference (our 43rd, to be exact!!) we are looking to YOU to help tell the 

story of community college administrators throughout the state. The sessions at the ACCCA 

conference should be dynamic, engaging, and applicable to our audience. If you attended the 2017 

conference, you may remember a new format we introduced - the "fast pitch" session. We are pleased 

to announce that it was a great success and we are bringing it back for 2018! Who knows - we might 

even throw in a few surprises! 

 

Be sure to submit your ideas now so you don't miss out on this great opportunity to present at the 

ACCCA conference! 

Click here to propose your session! 
We look forward to your ideas and remember, as always, if you have a session idea in mind but you 

need help gathering presenters...we are here to help - submit the idea anyway! 
All proposals must be submitted by Monday, July 31, 2017 - so don't delay! 
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